
Heritage Woods 
Secondary

“WE ARE KODIAKS” 

Wednesday
September 06, 2023





Bell Schedule 

Block 1 8:00 – 9:12

Block 2 9:16 – 10:28

FLEX 10:28 – 10:57

Block 3 11:01 – 12:13 

LUNCH 12:13 – 12:53

Block 4 12:57 – 2:09

Block 5 2:13 – 3:25



STUDENT PARKING PASSES

Reminder to students who are 
driving to school and parking in 
the school parking lots.

Please come to the HWSS main 
office to register your vehicle 
and receive a PARKING PASS to 
be displayed in vehicle. Usually 
hang from rear view mirror.





Fragrance Free

Reminder to all that SD43 is Scent Aware, and as 
such the district is asking for cooperation 
towards a scent reduced environment. 

All staff, students and visitors are strongly 
encouraged to avoid or reduce the use of 
fragranced products, and to replace them with 
unscented alternatives.



Musical theater students, first meeting is in the theater on Wednesday, Sept 6th  3:40 pm. 

All students enrolled must come, interested students are welcome to attend. 

Theater Production ( aka theater crew) students first meeting is 

Tuesday, Sept 12th  at lunch in the theater. 

Interested in auditioning for an after school one act play? 

First meeting is Thursday, September 7th  at lunch in the theater.













Cross Country Meeting

Anyone wanting to run cross country this year there will be a brief sign-up meeting on 

Thursday. September 07, 2023
at the beginning of lunch in Room 213 or you can sign up with Mr. Castonguay.

Everyone is welcome!



Volleyball Try-Outs start this week!
Come see Mr. Lee in the PE Office for more details. 

 
Volleyball Week #1 

Sept 2023 
 

Times 
Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Sept 6 Sept 7 Sept 8 

3:45pm 
SGV 

SBV 

JGV 

9GV 

*JBV 

9GV 

SGV 

5:30pm 
JGV 

JBV 

SGV 

SBV 
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